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Subject:                                         FW: GSA Contract No. GS-07F-5474P
 
From: Chris Miles <cmiles@safgard.com> 

 Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 11:35 AM
 To: Webb, Randy <rwebb@dekalbcountyga.gov>; Chris Miles <cmiles@safeshoes.com>; Ken Herbaugh

<kherbaugh@safgard.com>
 Cc: Chad Rankin <crankin@safgard.com>; Hardne�, Tawana <thardne�@dekalbcountyga.gov>

 Subject: RE: GSA Contract No. GS-07F-5474P
 
Randy,
 
Good morning and hope you’re having a great Monday so far.
 
We are currently working on a new GSA contract but we’re unsure of how long it will take to get the contract in place. We
do have the Fairfax County Virginia Coopera�ve contract that we can put in place for you at this moment.
 
We do have a local store in Tucker GA located at 4745 Hugh Howell Rd and we run 4 shoe trucks out of that loca�on as
well.
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